9/6/23

To: The City Clerk

RE: Solid Waste Jusessment sucrease proposal for 2023-2024

From: Donna Haramis 314 3416 SE East Juan Rd. Port St. Lucie, FL 34984 3420-690-1540-000-4 39-2689-1

screase assessment for solid waste. We are receiving less pervice now with only once a week garbage pick lip and having to pay more. Now, with only once a week pick up, I was faced with infestation of fly and maggits 4 times this year. I am a very very clean person and keep an immaculate home. This problem was all

due to the garbage sitting around too long. The grief this problem caused me so many times does not deserve a penny increase on my taxes. These increases are Kelling as out here and have to stop -I refuse to pit by and keep paying & paying and getting less and less service. It has to stop! An aggrivated for payer

September 2, 2023

City of Port St. Lucie

Attn: County Clerk

121 SW Port St Lucie Blvd

Port St. Lucie, FL 34984

RE: Solid Waste Collection - Annual Assessment Increase

Dear City Clerk:

We are homeowners at 11755 SW Lagoon Lane Port St. Lucie. We do not support the proposed increase of \$16.46. Go back to your budget and find the money somewhere else. The residents of Port St. Lucie pay the highest taxes in the State of Florida.

We adamantly oppose any new taxes to be levied on our citizens. Review some of the other services and find the money. Stop raising taxes and make changes to other programs. Do your jobs to put together a better budget. Maybe try increasing the permits for all the building that is happening and charge the developers a higher fee! They can afford it and will simply pass it on in raised costs of the homes they build.

Sincerely,

Kim Kuhinski

Gregory Kultinski